
From: jack roberts [   
Sent: October 29, 2011 10:39 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Application for increased rates by Enbridge and Union Gas 
 
To whom it may concern: While the application regarding rates pertaining to Biomethane gas 
recoveries is commendable by Enbridge and Union Gas companies, this should not translate into 
increased rates by consumers as a consequence. Consumers already pay enough to cover such 
developments which can be a ready excuse to increase profit by the companies. Please pass 
onto the public any rational pertaining to their business plan that can justify any increase. Thank 
you. Jack Roberts.  
 




